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CRCHC Expands Health Care Services to Migrant and Seasonal Farmworkers 
and their Families 

 
CONCORD, NC, July 24, 2019 – Cabarrus Rowan Community Health Centers (CRCHC), a full-service, 
comprehensive, preventative, and primary health care clinic, has announced that the Office of Rural 
Health Farm Worker Health Program has awarded the organization a $47,765 grant.  The grant gives 
CRCHC the ability to increase access to primary and preventive health care services to migrant and 
seasonal farmworkers and their families in North Carolina.  
 
The project goal is to increase services to the migrant farmworkers population in the community by 
implementing outreach, providing education and transportation and increasing access to care. This 
project will provide linkage to care resources to this patient population throughout the network of 
CRCHC facilities.  

 
Cabarrus Rowan Community Health Centers, Inc. (CRCHC) is a community-based nonprofit organization 
founded in 2003 and dedicated to positively impacting the health of the community. CRCHC serves more 
than 9,000 clients annually by providing quality primary care and behavioral health services, without 
regard for a patient's ability to pay, and serves as a community resource for eliminating health 
disparities. 
 
“To have an opportunity to expand the reach of care to our migrant and seasonal farm worker patient 
population will allow our organization to increase access to care, while impacting the health of our 
community, one patient at a time,” said Don Holloman, Chief Executive Officer at CRCHC. 
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